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VMC officials told to issue acknowledgment to
complainants

VMC in-charge Commissioner G. Nagaraju asked officials   to
issue an acknowledgment for complainants received at 103
complaint   cell.

An acknowledgment should be issued. Further, a   confirmation
should be obtained from the complainant after his/her  
complaint is addressed, he said, during a surprise inspection of 
 different departments at the corporation office here on
Wednesday.   Complaints pertaining to different issues were
lodged during the Circle 2   petitioners’ adalat on Wednesday.
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